
  
  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Newsletter No 3 

18th September 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have all had a really good week at school. The cold which was working its way around the school seems to be 

subsiding and attendance has greatly improved. We had a small number of pupils who took tests to be absolutely sure 

and all of these results were negative. Thank you so much for supporting us and keeping everyone safe. 

I just wanted to clarify that if a pupil presents with a high temperature, a continuous cough or loss of smell or taste – 

they must stay home and take a test. They can only return when they have a negative result.  Their siblings must also 

stay home and isolate even if they show no symptoms. If the child with symptoms does not take a test they must all 

stay home for 14 days. They cannot return to school when they are feeling better because we would not know if they 

did have COVID. If the did have COVID they would still spread this when their symptoms have gone. Taking a test helps 

us to be sure, to get pupils back to school and to keep everyone safe. 

Applying to start primary school 2020-21 

Applications for Reception Class places for September 2021 can now be made on line. Please follow this link: 

https://lewisham.gov.uk/myservices/education/schools/school-admission/applying-to-start-primary-school 

Wednesday Word 
 
Please see the link to this wonderful resource to share with your child, to support them in understanding the Mass 
Readings for the coming weekend. https://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk/thewednesdaywordwebsite/ 
 
 
School Dinners 
 
We have attached the school lunch menu for next week so that you can help your child to think about the foods they 
might enjoy most each day. 
 
 

Have a really lovely weekend. 
 
Margaret Hanrahan 
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